

From: Kelman, Gordon - Environment & Economy - Highways & Transport [mailto:Gordon.Kelman@Oxfordshire.gov.uk] 
Sent: 17 September 2013 12:01
To: Rebecca Horley
Subject: RE: Bicester Hotel Golf and Spar
Rebecca,

That’s fine. 

Kind regards.

Gordon Kelman
Senior Engineer (Drainage)

Oxfordshire County Council

Highways and Transport

Speedwell House

Speedwell Street

Oxford

OX1 1NE

From: Rebecca Horley [mailto:Rebecca.Horley@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 17 September 2013 11:42
To: Kelman, Gordon - Environment & Economy - Highways & Transport
Subject: FW: Bicester Hotel Golf and Spar

 

Hi Gordon
 

I'm writing this up for committee just now and wondered if you'd had a chance to look at this additional information.  I wait to hear from you.
 

Kind regards
Rebecca Horley BSc (Hons) MRTPI 
Principal Planning Officer 
Public Protection & Development Management 
Cherwell District Council 
Ext 1837 
Direct Dial 01295 221837 
mailto: rebecca.horley@cherwell-dc.gov.uk 
www.cherwell.gov.uk 

 



From: Rebecca Horley 
Sent: 11 September 2013 13:51
To: 'Kelman, Gordon - Environment & Economy - Highways & Transport'
Subject: FW: Bicester Hotel Golf and Spar
Gordon
 

I have just received this letter which may be of interest to your considerations here.
 

Regards
 

Rebecca Horley BSc (Hons) MRTPI 
Principal Planning Officer 
Public Protection & Development Management 
Cherwell District Council 
Ext 1837 
Direct Dial 01295 221837 
mailto: rebecca.horley@cherwell-dc.gov.uk 
www.cherwell.gov.uk 

 



From: Neil Davis [mailto:mail@davis-planning.com] 
Sent: 11 September 2013 13:26
To: Rebecca Horley
Subject: Bicester Hotel Golf and Spar
Hi Rebecca

 

Please find attached a response to the query raised by the County Drainage Officer.

 

Regards

 

Neil

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately. 

? 
Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments). 

? 
Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action. 

?


This email, including attachments, may contain confidential information. If you have received it in error, please notify the sender by reply and delete it immediately. Views expressed by the sender may not be those of Oxfordshire County Council. Council emails are subject to the Freedom of Information Act 2000. http://www.oxfordshire.gov.uk/emaildisclaimer
